
Submitter: Ligia Bahnean 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure: SB1591 

I have owned an adult care home for 13 years. I have my home full most of the time 

and always getting calls from families looking to place their loved ones and they are 

voicing how no one has any openings. I think this would help the elderly that need 

extra care that families are not able to give have more options to place in an adult 

care home. Please pass this bill to increase the amount of rooms available to help 

these frail elderly that need placement and care. Thank you.   


